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* Souls Saved 

* Church Planting 

* Feeding Ministry 

* Children’s Home 

* Sponsors 

* Laborers 

* Upcoming Coffee Harvest 

As 2016 draws to a close we are looking 

forward to a new year! Actually, we are 

looking forward to a new year like never 

before! God has blessed this year and the 

ministry has grown. We have had many 

trust Christ and follow the Lord in baptism. 

Families have grown in Christ. Many 

children have been helped through the 

children's home. The feeding ministry is growing and we now have sponsors for 

both locations! The second location has the potential of growing well beyond our 

current support so please be praying about that.  

PRAY FOR LABORERS! Overall ministry wise we have 

seen more growth than ever before. Needless to say we have 

hit more challenges than ever before. We have been doing so 

many ministries but have come to the realization that we need 

more help!! We need both long and short term volunteers for 

the children's home, help with the feeding ministries and the 

overall ministry. We have some volunteers during the month 

of January but would like to schedule more throughout the 

year.  

PLEASE PRAY! Please keep us in your prayers. There have been several 

viruses passing through the family as the weather is transitioning from winter 

(rainy season) to summer (dry season). The kids are getting ready to take their 

final exams and end their school year. The northern part of Costa Rica and 

southern zone are recovering from hurricane Otto. We are so thankful for all the 

prayers and we were personally not affected! We are already making plans for 

the coffee harvest and pray for the many people we will be working with during 

this time. There are special evangelistic events planned for every month from 

December through March. Pray for souls saved and more contacts in remote 

areas of the reservation. We are looking forward to a new year and all God has 

planned! Merry Christmas!!  

Your Servant in Costa Rica, 

November 2016 


